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11th January 2023 
 

  
Dear Parents, 

 

Animal Encounter for Early Years, The Nest, Year 1 and 2 – Thursday 18th January 2024 

 

As part of the children’s ‘animals including humans’ topic this term, the Animal Encounter will 

be visiting St Edmund’s on Thursday 18th January. 

 

The children from Early Years, Year 1, Year 2 and The Nest will take part in a ‘hands on’ 

experience, which will include amphibians, mammals, reptiles and minibeasts.   

  

We are asking for a £3 contribution towards the visit. Please consent and make payment via 

Scopay, under trips/events by Monday 15th January.    

   

Yours sincerely  

  

  

Mrs Rushbrook 

Year 1 Teacher 
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